Prais October 28th, 1982

BIRGITTA

Member of Parliament

Idrottsq. 12, 75335

Uppsala - SWEDEN

Dear Friend,

We thank you for your prompt answer concerning your participation in the Amilcar Cabral International Symposium, which will take place in the city of Praia, Cape Verde, from 17th to 20th January, 1983.

We should now appreciate, if you would kindly:

- Confirm urgently your presence in the Symposium. so that we may send you the ticket and prepare all the conditions to welcome you in our capital.
- 2. Send (in case you haven't done it yet) your communication to the Symposium until the 30th of November 1982. so that we can assure its distribution to the other participants.

Enclosed we are sending you a list of the foreign persons and organizations that have been invited to the Amilcar Cabral Symposium.

Thanking you for an early reply, we remain,

Fraternally yours

For the Amilcar Cabral Symposium.

Preparatory Committee

OLIVIC PIRES
Member of the Political Commission
of PAICV